
BK UK Family Gathering with Dadi Gulzar 
Saturday 16th July 2011, am 

GCH , LONDON 
 
 
 
Around 450 BK’s from across the UK gathered in GCH auditorium for a special meeting with Dadi Gulzar. 
Sudesh Didi and Sister Jayanti welcomed the gathering and shared their inspirations.   
 
Sudesh Didi reminded us that we had never even contemplated the thought of becoming deities, until 
Baba enabled our intellects to unlock and the third eye to open.  This has allowed us to understand who 
we are and have great faith in ourselves.   
 
Sister Jayanti noted how Baba made it firm for us last season that each one should create a time for 
doing service through the mind and how wonderful it is that we are all threaded together with the one 
thread of the murli.  Now we have the opportunity to unify our thoughts with the recent mansa seva points 
being sent out with the murlis.  She shared that Dadi Gulzar had clarified the importance of  acting as  
instruments  for world service when sending sakaash, and not to just send to individuals.  These  
vibrations will then spread around the world and those with minds open definitely receive, and those that 
don’t experience it now will do so later on. The preparation we need to make is deep yoga to transform 
the self ,so the mind is clean and the heart pure, and to keep Baba as our Companion. The more we do 
our internal work, the more Baba will serve through us. Sister Jayanti finished by sharing that the hearts 
and minds of souls will start to change as the vibrations in the world start to change 
 

Dadi Gulzar was welcomed with a beautiful dance by Sister Dipti  and the ceremony was led by Sister 

Jaymini, and included  a slide show celebrating 75 years of the yagya.    
 
In her class, written up separately) Dadi reminded us of the importance of time and thoughts, especially 
with regard to mansa seva, the amazing fortune of Baba choosing us, and the value of the Confluence 
Age. 
 
Those souls in the gathering who have been in gyan for a year or less were  nvited up onto the stage to 
join the happy cake cutting ceremony.   Bhog was offered and everyone present had the opportunity to 
take Dadi’s drishti and receive toli and  blessings from Sudesh Didi and Sister Jayanti. 
 
The morning was completed with Brahma Bhojan. 
 
ENDS.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



London and Environs Family Gathering with Dadi Gulzar  
Sunday 17 July 2011 

GCH, London 
 

REPORT 
 
Around 850 BKs from the Greater London area gathered on Sunday 17th July to celebrate a special 
meeting with Dadi Gulzar. The auditorium stage was beautifully decorated with a „garland‟ of 
greenery all along the front of the stage and grand displays of golden yellow hollyhocks and lilies – a 
theme that was extended into the Conference Hall, too, where many were watching on the big 
screen. 
 
The morning began with meditation at 6.30, followed by combined murli, read by Sudesh Didi, in 
which Baba in the first of two short murlis reminded us that the final date depends on the revelation of 
everyone (the theme of Dadi Gulzar‟s class yesterday). 
 
Sudesh Didi, Jayantiben and Maureen offered bhog to Baba. Dadi Gulzar then arrived on stage and 
the gathering sat in sweet, powerful remembrance, whilst Girishbhai sang the song about flying to the 
subtle regions to my Baba, Shiv Baba. 
 
Girishbhai then welcomed Dadi Gulzar warmly, saying “Although we are far, we are very close… Our 
Dadi has come. You are, you were and you will always be ours.” 
 
A very special slide show created by Brother Faheed (Wajeeha‟s son) was then shown. It celebrated 
40 years of avyakt sustenance from BapDada and Dadi Gulzarji and was a warm „thank you‟ to Dadi 
for her sacrifice, her love and her surrender from „all of us‟. It really was a lovely scene, to see Dadi 
watching the images and videos from the side of the stage – of BapDada giving drishti, giving a 
blessing to double foreigners, being offered bhog by Dadi Janki on behalf of all the children and then, 
feeding Dadi (while indicating that He was feeding all the children too), lighting candles, throwing toli, 
in a very loving embrace with Dadi Janki and, finally, taking leave. The final image was of Dadi 
Gulzar with the Dadis and Seniors waving to the gathering in Shantivan, after BapDada‟s departure.  
 
Ratanbhai spoke on behalf of the London family, thanking Dadi for coming and asking: „Will Dadi 
come next year?‟ To which Dadi replied: „Let‟s see what Baba says… it‟s up to the One above.‟ 
 
Sister Milu read out a poem she had written for Dadi: 
 

In life we meet people all the time. And sometimes we like them.  They become our friends for one time. 
 But, Dadi, for someone like you, we remember you for a lifetime.  So, Dadi, welcome to London all the time. 

 
Sister Milu then conducted an enlightening and inspiring interview with Dadi Gulzar, with Sister 
Jayanti and also contributing (which has been reported separately). After the interview, Sister Milu 
thanked Dadi, saying: Dadi, you are a powerful mirror for all of us and through you we can see Baba, 
ourselves and what we have to become. So, thank you, Dadi, for being you, as you are for all of us.   
 
The morning was completed with yoga together, after which Dadi Gulzar visited the Conference Hall 
to meet the gathering there and then returned to give drishti to each one of Baba‟s children, while 
Sudesh Didi and Jayantiben gave toli, blessings and fruit in a powerful atmosphere of sweet silence. 
 
Ends. 
 


